
Annual Tui)on for School Year: $1,900  
Due NOW: ($475 payable to David Kish) 

Reserve Your Lesson Time Slot Now! 
2025-2026 Lesson Schedule 

(1 year = 33 lessons. Note there are 34 weeks in the schedule allowing for 1 sick/snow day)

First Lesson: Lessons begin Monday, September 8th   
Monday Holidays: 

Columbus, Veterans’, Mar;n Luther King, Presidents’ Day, Memorial Day: Yes! I plan to teach on 

these Monday holidays, but I’ll understand if you have long weekend plans and need to 

reschedule. Please try to reschedule the lesson for the same week as the holiday.

Thanksgiving Week: No Lessons 
Holiday Break: No lessons Thursday, December 18th - January 4th (2 weeks off) 

February Break:  No lessons February 23 - February 27 

April Break: No lessons April 27 - May 1 

Last Week of Lessons: June 1st - 5th 

Recital: tenta)vely set for Sunday, June 7, 2026



Reserve Your 2025-2026 Lesson Time Slot Now! 

Tui)on Schedule (please make checks payable to David Kish.  

mail to 100 Post Rd, Greenland, NH 03840) 

$1,900/student (plus books and recital fee) 

July 30, 2025: $475 (This payment reserves a spot for the new school year and is non-

refundable aXer 8/1/25)  

September 15, 2025 : $475  

December 3, 2025: $475 

March 4, 2026: $475  

Student(s) Name(s):______________________________________________________

Current Lesson Day and Time: _____________________________________

____Yes, I would like to keep my current day/;me*

____No, I would prefer to change my day/;me to:  _________________________(1st choice) 

______________________________(2nd choice)      ________________________(3rd choice)

Please provide mul;ple day(s) and ;me(s) that you are available for lessons in September. See 

Schedule on page 3.



Lesson Times: 

Monday Tuesday  Wednesday 

3:20-4:40 3:20-4:40  3:20-4:40 

4:40 – 6:00 4:40 – 6:00  4:40 – 6:00 

6:00—7:20 6:00—7:20  6:00—7:20 

7:20 – 8:40 7:20 – 8:40  7:20 – 8:40

**If you are choosing a new day and ;me, I will email you over the summer to confirm 

availability. Have a great summer. See you in September! 

Thank you, David & Liz Kish


